
Update on KWH missing patient incident

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     The spokesperson for Kwong Wah Hospital gave the following update today
(July 15) on a patient who left the hospital without prior notification
yesterday (July 14):

     The 22-year-old male patient who left the hospital without prior
notification yesterday contacted the hospital at noon today. The hospital
will continue to follow up on the medical needs of the patient.
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